
-----Original Message----- 
From: PUCWeb No�fica�on <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Subject: No�ce: A comment was submited to PUCWeb 
 
The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Darrell Calton 
Submission Time: May  2 2023 12:27PM 
Email: herkandmona@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-954-3166 
Address: 671 W White Sands Dr 
Meridian, ID 83646 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Idaho Power 
 
Case ID: IPC-E-23-14 
 
Comment: "I am very concerned, as my solar system in Meridian, Idaho is being installed as I type this, 
that Idaho Power moves the goalposts in a nega�ve way, causing us to lose valuable credits we would 
need in the winter. The cost of being environmentally conscious about our power resources and impact 
to the grid is not just offset by my tax credits. The ability to afford these systems lies in the savings the 
solar credits provide. There should be vigorous study and public comment. " 
 
------ 
htps://puc.intranet.idaho.gov/apps/intranet/Comment [Opens the PUC Intranet applica�on] 
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